City of Newport, Washington

Renewal of Interim Zoning Controls 
Public Comment Period/Notice of Public Hearing

January 3, 2022
Notice is hereby given that the City of Newport intends to renew the Interim Zoning Controls adopted in 2021 to update the City’s Development Regulations to protect environmentally sensitive areas, also known as critical areas, and to address recent changes in state law. This renewal will provide up to six additional months to complete the review and final adoption of these interim measures, as well as to potentially integrate additional amendments to streamline the administration of the City’s Development Regulations, as well as to update the development standards for new housing. 

These Interim Zoning Controls document may be viewed online on the City’s webpage at newport-wa.org. In addition, the materials may be viewed during normal business hours at the Newport City Hall, 200 S Washington Ave. Please call (509) 447-5611 to make arrangements to view these documents in person if you are unable to access the documents online. 

The Newport City Council will conduct a public hearing to receive comments on the renewal of these interim zoning controls during their January 18th, 2022, and February 7th, 2022, meetings, which start at 6:00 pm. It is anticipated that in-person testimony will be accepted as well as online testimony, but please check the City website or call Newport City Hall to confirm your options for participation. Written comments may also be submitted for consideration by the City Council, provided that all written comments must be received by the City no later January 31, 2022, at 4:00 pm. All written comments must clearly identify the name and address of the person(s) submitting the comments. Written comments may be submitted as follows:

· Letters may be mailed, or hand delivered to City of Newport, Attention: Melody Brown, 200 S Washington Ave, Newport, WA 99156. 

· Emails may be sent to the City of Newport at accounting@newport-wa.org. Please include Interim Zoning Controls in the subject line.
Please note that no comments may be submitted through social media such as Facebook, Instagram, and the like.   

